Dear Senator BLANK: 
  
On behalf of YOUR ORGANIZATION, I ask that you support and request that HB 2794, to extend the Neighborhood Investment Program Act to July 1, 2026, to appear on the Senate Finance committee. 
 
The Neighborhood Investment Program has made a great impact on YOUR ORGANIZATION.    INSERT STORY/COMMENTS ABOUT IMPACT OF NIP. 
  
I also ask that you consider expanding the maximum tax credits certification in any state fiscal year to $5 million. This expansion of the credit is desperately needed during these unprecedented times.   Despite the substantial demand for services created by the COVID-19 pandemic, nonprofits and charities in West Virginia have seen limited relief options from federal stimulus dollars that have been granted to states, and many are struggling to keep the doors open to continue serving their communities.  

Nonprofits and charities have been left behind with the CARES Act and America Rescue Plan stimulus packages. The main assistance available through these programs has been the Paycheck Protect Program (PPP). PPP does not help organizations primarily supported by volunteers, and many smaller nonprofits with employees did not have the expertise needed to secure loan-based options.  Further, these dollars are not intended to assist with the additional need for services created by pandemic.  The West Virginia Nonprofit Association has conducted a survey that found nonprofits are facing a 300 to 400 percent increase in services and needs of our citizens.    
 
An expansion of NIP would allow for YOUR ORGANIZATION to continue serving LIST SERVICE COUNTIES. 
 
  
Thank you! 
  
  
YOUR NAME 
 
